
Croeso i blwyddyn pedwar!        

Welcome to year 4! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teachers 
4A- Mrs Alexander 
4G- Mrs Gallego 
PPA- MR Grant 

Punctuality and attendance 
Children are able to enter 

school from 8:45-8:55am through 
their allocated doors. Registration is 
at 8:55am and lessons begin promptly 
at 9:00am. If doors are locked please 
enter through the front office.  If 
your child is absent please notify the 
school office.  

 
Reading 

Pupils are expected to bring 
their book bags into school daily as 
they will read each day with their 

guided reading groups. As the children 
are getting older, they are 

encouraged to choose a suitable 
reading book independently. Each 

child should continue to read as often 
as possible at home and enjoy the 

experience of reading and discussing a 
variety of texts. 

For your information  
To be secure, money should be sent in 

a sealed envelope with your child’s 
name and class on it. Mobile phones 

should be given the class teacher and 
will be kept in the class safe and 
returned at the end of the day.  

 

School Expectations 
Respect each other 
Respect property 

Always try your best 
Children are expected to follow the 
‘Caught you being good’ system used 

throughout the school. 

Appointments and meetings 
As usual, parent’s evenings will take place 
twice a year and reports sent out during 
the summer term. If you would like to 
meet with your child’s class teacher for 
any reason, please make an appointment 
at the school office or leave a message 
with the teacher on door duty during the 
morning.  

Healthy School 
Drinking water is available and 
children are encouraged to bring in 
their own water bottle. They will be 
able to access water throughout the 
day. As we hope to become a healthy 
school we advise children not to drink 
juice or sugary drinks during lesson 
time. Fruit is available to purchase 
during first break and healthy snacks 
are encouraged to be eaten during 
breaks. 

 

P.E. 
As usual, physical education lessons 
will take place both outdoors and 
indoors this year. Children are 
expected to have a full and 
appropriate P.E kit in school for these 
sessions. If your child cannot take 
part for any serious reason, please 
send a signed note into school.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework 
Homework will be set on a  
Friday and should be returned to 
school by the following Wednesday. 
Homework may be set in the form of a 
long term project or a differentiated 
piece. Pupils will be given a homework 
book to look after for the year.   
 

4A 

Everyday-bring in reading 
book 
Monday- bring in PE kit 
Tuesday- 
Wednesday- Outdoor P.E.  
  Homework 
returned 
Thursday- 
Friday- Indoor P.E. 

Homework set 
Take P.E. kit home 

	
  

Spelling 
Spelling pattern activities  
will be introduced on Mondays and 
independent revision will take place 
during the week in guided reading 
sessions. Individual spellings are 
practiced each morning during basic 
skills time. On Fridays pupils will test 
each other on these spellings. 

4G 

Everyday-bring in reading 
book 
Monday- bring in PE kit 
Tuesday-  
Wednesday- Indoor P.E. 
  Homework 
returned 
Thursday- 
Friday- Outdoor P.E. 

Homework set 
Take P.E. kit home 

 
 

Useful information for parents 

Thank you for your continued 
support with your child’s education. 
We hope to have a fantastic year with 
lots of fun and hard work!  

Mrs Alexander & Mrs Gallego 
 



 


